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January 2, 2020 
 
 
CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 
Re: Perryville Gas Storage LLC FERC Gas Tariff Filing 
 
Perryville Gas Storage LLC (“Perryville”) hereby provides notice that revisions to its Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission (“FERC”) Gas Tariff were submitted to FERC on December 26, 2019 with a 
proposed effective date of August 1, 2019 (Docket No. RP19-1620-001).  These revisions were made 
pursuant to FERC’s Standards for Business Practices of Interstate Natural Gas Pipelines, Order  
No. 587-Y, 165 FERC ¶ 61,109 (2018). 
 
The full complete filing can be found at www.ferc.gov in the FERC Online eLibrary under the Docket 
No. RP19-1620-001. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Monroe’s at EnergyReg@cardinalgs.com or 
your customer service representative. 

 
Sincerely, 
Perryville Gas Storage LLC 
Three Riverway, Suite 1250 
Houston, TX  77056 
Telephone: (713) 350-2504 
 


